

Sanskriti Newsletter (October - December 2022)





Let's be the change

quarterly newsletter; it will give you details of our most exciting and successful projects from last quarter of 2022. You will get to know about our new libraries'

We'd like to welcome you to our

establishments, festive celebration, and our book donation heroes. We also held a winter Uniform Donation Drive this quarter. We would like to express our gratitude to our team, volunteers, donors, and collaboration partners for making our work possible. We hope you enjoy reading our newsletter.







The library in Suraj Basti, Chander Road, Dehradun, opened prior to Diwali. Suraj Basti is one of the Aasraa Trust's projects that focuses on supporting mainstreamed

children after school. There are evening classes for primary and upper-primary students there. The students participated in a drawing, diya, and rangoli-making competition. When they saw the books, the kids were excited. Ms. Sonia Gahlot sponsored this library for her birthday. We truly value her efforts.





"Jago Ri Jago" campaign is run by Mr. Chandra Prakash in Village Manjitha, District Barabanki, Uttar Pradesh. The campaign encourages and

66

promotes education for girls. The center is run by retired government official Mr. Chandra Prakash

<u>Library 103 – Village Manjitha</u>

with the assistance of a few volunteers. We were thrilled to participate in such a campaign. We assisted them with library infrastructure and opened a library for them. We are eager to participate in additional campaigns of this kind.









essential. Diwali celebrations in the center At our center in Lower Kandoli, Dehradun, we celebrated Diwali with the kids. Rangolis and diyas were made by the kids. The children were energized and glad

to celebrate Diwali there. We celebrate all occasions

with our children, including festivals and birthdays.







Book Donation Hero

Mrs. Bhavna Mittal

66



the cause of free libraries.





Uniform Donation We also held a uniform donation drive this year, in addition to our free library movement. We provided tracksuits and sweaters to Government Primary Schools in Gajiyawala and Indira Nagar, both in Dehradun. We appreciate

individual who approached us to help us in this drive. We are looking forward to be bigger and better to make a difference in coming year.

We also hope to bring new projects to move forward in 2023.

We wish you a prosperous and happy new year!